
Dear Judiciary Committee Members, 
 
I am writing as a mom and concerned Oregonian to urge you to pass HB 4005. 
It is unacceptable that we have such a high number of suicides by gun in this state. Firearms also factor 
into accidental shootings by children, domestic violence and crime, and there is something you can do 
about it. You can require gun owners to be more responsible with deadly weapons, just as we legally 
require responsible use of vehicles, alcohol and other potentially deadly items.  
Please do what’s right and be a part of curbing gun violence in our state and country by voting for HB 
4005. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Megan Rutherford 
Portland, OR 97229 
 


